
TERRYVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT 

Hose Company #1 

 

 
The Terryville Fire Department Hose Company #1 will be hosting a Wet Down for its 

newest fire apparatus, Engine 2.  A Wet Down is a ritual celebrated by many volunteer 

fire departments in the United States in which firefighters from neighboring 

communities ritualistically commission a new fire apparatus by anointing it with water 

sprayed from the visiting fire department's apparatus. 

 

The Wet Down will be held on Sunday, September 13, 2015, from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. at 

the Terryville Fire Department Station 1, 21 Harwinton Avenue, Terryville. 

 

All Town of Plymouth residents are invited to attend this celebration.  Free refreshments, 

including hot dogs, chips, beverages, and more will be available.   

 

Hose Company #1 is encouraging Town of Plymouth residents to attend this Wet Down 

celebration. 

 

For additional information contact Firefighter Rob Cataldi at (860) 605-8151 or 

Firefighter John Hawes at (860) 605-7789. 


